
CHRISTMAS VACATION 
 

     We will be closed two weeks and two 
days for the Christmas and New Year 
break. The last day of school is Thurs-
day, December 19th.  Classes will re-
sume on January 6th. 
 

     Report cards will be handed out 
when we return from break. All  
accounts must be paid in full by Dec. 
19th.  Report cards will not be given out 
to those families with a past due ac-
count. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

     It is our prayer that you all have a 
joyous and blessed holiday. Relax, slow 
down, and enjoy the love of Jesus with 
your family. 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 

19TH   7:00 P.M. 
 
 

     Mark your calendars and in-
vite family and friends for this 

special event. The children have already start-
ed practicing and are excited to perform.   
 

     All students will need to be in their class-
rooms at 6:30 p.m. Have your child dress up 
for the program! If your child needs to wear 
anything specific, you will be notified. Girls 
must be totally covered and dresses must be 
at least finger tip length. 
 

   The program will be held in the church audi-
torium.  Church doors will remain locked 
until 6:30 while the staff prepares for the 
program.  Please wait patiently if you arrive 
early.   

CHRISTMAS STORE 
 

     The Christmas Store will be open 
from December 10th - 12th. This is a 
service we provide so the children 
can go shopping for family members.  
All items will range in price from $2 
and up. Gift wrapping is available for 
a donation. The 6th grade class will 
be wrapping to fundraise for camp.   
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Pajama Day  
 

    Wednesday, December 18, 2024, is 
Christmas pajama day!  All students can 
wear their pajamas to school.  If possi-
ble, we would like them each to wear 
Christmas pajamas. 


